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 During these difficult and unprecedented times, we are 
keeping calm and carrying on here at the Montessori Academy of 
Carrboro.  We are open and caring for children with a reduced 
staff.  Our numbers are slowly growing as we’ve welcomed back 
several of our friends and a couple more of our teachers!   

 The force is strong with all of us as we had so much fun 
celebrating Star Wars Day on May the Fourth.  We had fun 
listening to Star Wars music and reading Star Wars books.  The 
younger children colored Baby Yodas, and our older friends 
made popsicle stick lightsabers. 

 We also enjoyed making crafts for our moms for Mother’s 
Day!  We’ve also been busy learning the days of the week, 
We’ve been enjoying the beautiful spring weather by spending 
lots of time outside. 

 We miss all of you very much!  We are all very much 
looking forward to having everyone return to the Montessori 
Academy of Carrboro.  Until then, we hope everyone is staying 
safe and healthy!
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